Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
Stupnite Gold Project

500 N. Migsion Street; Building 2
McCall, ldaiho- 83638

My Linda Jacksow,

Perpetua Resownrces has been o member of ovur community for te past decade.
During tivis tme, the company and ity employees have become wonderful
champlony ande smpportery of ldado: They've volunteered Hheir Hme Ln o
sehooly and guwen generowsly to- commmunnity canses: Perpetua Resowrces) track
recovd of following tharouglv on Uy promises and doing the right Hhing gives me
the confldence to- write in support of permitting Hhe Stibnite Gold Project:

Restoring the Stibnife Gold Project site will be an ineredible insestmment:
Wovks clearly needs to- be done in the area, but i should not be funded
thwovglh taxpayer dollary. Fortunately, Perpetua Resources wands to- make Hhe
wwestment: The company W proposing a mining project ands fuld-scale
restovation project: They have plang to- reconunect fFishe withv Hheir natural
spomwning grovunds: Perpetna will also- mprove water quality and temperature.
After the commenty from Hhe DEIS were analyzed, Hie company recognized Ut
coudd do- more ln those arveas: They adoed wider and taller viparian
vegetation plantingy arovnd stream chrannely, as well as including o widened
andl deepened portion of the East Fork of Hie Souwtih Fork Salmon River
Channel i tihe Yellow Pine pit backfil. The company will also- solue
sedlmentotion ey by vepairing Blowouwt Creek.

The Stibnite Gold Project has been under federal review for the last six years
That hay gwen ovr expert regulatory and the public plenty of time to- resview
the company's plan. | kinowthig project will transform an area in need of
evsrironmental repain onds seevre a dowestic smpply of antimony. It is for all
of these reasony that | encourage yow to- move the Stibnite Gold Project
ol |
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Appreciote your tme, =




